
                                    

 

Temporary Bathing Prohibition Notice 

* WARNING * 
DO NOT SWIM  

SWIMMING IN THIS WATER MAY CAUSE ILLNESS   

  

Due to Water Quality issues swimming is prohibited until further testing is completed, due to risks associated 

with the levels of bacteria found.  
  

Further water testing will be completed as soon as possible; results will be published when available.  
 

Further updates will be issued on Carlow County Council social media outlets.  

  
  
BATHING IS PROHIBITED DUE TO:     Water quality due to the presence of Bacteria.  

ACTIONS TAKEN/PROPOSED:  Further investigation and water testing will be carried out.  
  

FURTHER UPDATES WILL BE PUBLISHED AS SOON AS TESTING RESULTS ARE AVAILABLE.                  
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